

LUYỆN THI VÀO LỚP 6 CLC - TEST

Time allowed: 45 minutes

Student's name:	Point
Teacher:	

I. PHONETICS

1.1 Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|------------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>a</u> che | B. <u>ch</u> aos | C. ar <u>ch</u> eology | D. <u>ch</u> arity |
| 2. A. look <u>e</u> d | B. watch <u>e</u> d | C. carri <u>e</u> d | D. stop <u>e</u> d |

1.2 Choose the word that has underlined part stressed differently from the others

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|-----------|------------|
| 1. A. money | B. machine | C. many | D. mother |
| 2. A. electric | B. develop | C. energy | D. another |

II. GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY

2.1 Choose the best option to complete the sentences.

1. The star athlete to win the competition.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-----------------|-----------------|-------------|
| A. is being expected | B. was expected | C. has expected | D. expected |
|----------------------|-----------------|-----------------|-------------|

2. When you rang, I my bike.

- | | | | |
|------------|-----------------|------------------|----------|
| A. cleaned | B. was cleaning | C. used to clean | D. clean |
|------------|-----------------|------------------|----------|

3. Leon never about it, but he was once a world champion skier.

- | | | | |
|----------|---------------|----------------|---------|
| A. talks | B. is talking | C. was talking | D. talk |
|----------|---------------|----------------|---------|

4. It's the first time all the answers right in a test!

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| A. I've got | B. I'd got | C. I've been getting | D. I'd been getting |
|-------------|------------|----------------------|---------------------|

5. 'John is a better player than Martin, isn't he?'

'Oh, yes. the match tomorrow, I expect.'

- A. He'll win B. He wins C. He's winning D. He win

6. The new library by the mayor next week.

- A. is going to be opened B. is opening C. is opened D. is being opened

7. David has decided to buy

- A. a new cloth B. a new dress C. new clothes D. a new dresses

8. Lizzie has been having dance classes she was four years old.

- A. for B. from C. since D. when

9. Before they offered her job, they checked her

- A. referee B. references C. review D. feedback

10. Some people like going to concerts, and listening to an orchestra.

- A. classic B. classics C. classical D. classified

2.2 Put the correct form of words.

1. My dad used to be really fit and was on his college team. (ATHLETE)

2. My grandad loves to and we often go out on his boat. (SAIL)

3. The police are going to give Tracy an award for her (BRAVE)

2.3 Choose the best option to complete the sentences.

1. Kate's mother thinks that skateboarding is

- A. danger B. dangerous C. in danger D. in dangerous

2. On a hill a short distance from the house is a

- A. wood B. greenery C. jungle D. forest

3. France would be and sunny, but it wasn't.

- A. hot B. rainy C. cold D. cloudy

2.4 Write one mistake A, B, C or D and correct it.

1. If we will go shopping tomorrow, I ll probably buy a new top.

- A B C D

2. Every year, several prizes are giving to the best students.

A B C D

3. I will be picked up from the station on Saturday?

A B C D

III. READING COMPREHENSION

3.1. Read the text below and decide which answer A, B, C, or D fits each space.

We can choose our friends, but we can't choose our (1) That doesn't mean, though, that members of our family can't also be our friends. Many children have such a good relationship (2) their parents that they see them as friends. Of course, when you're a teenager, you'll have (3) with your parents. There will be times when you don't (4) on very well with them. That's only natural. There will be times when you want to be (5) and solve your problems (6) yourself. You'll also (7) your parents down sometimes. After all, nobody's perfect and we all make mistakes. But your parents understand that. And as you grow (8) and become an adult, you'll probably realise you have lots of things in (9) with your mum and dad and become even (10) to them.

- | | | | |
|---------------|---------------|--------------|------------------|
| 1.A. couples | B. guests | C. strangers | D. relations |
| 2.A. by | B. for | C. with | D. from |
| 3.A. moods | B. arguments | C. lies | D. dishonesty |
| 4.A. get | B. take | C. put | D. set |
| 5.A. divorced | B. single | C. grateful | D. independent |
| 6.A. on | B. by | C. for | D. with |
| 7.A. let | B. make | C. take | D. fall |
| 8.A. on | B. over | C. out | D. up |
| 9.A. private | B. common | C. contact | D. love |
| 10.A. fonder | B. more proud | C. closer | D. more ordinary |

3.2. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D

Computing is now at the same stage as printing was when the first printing presses were used. Before printing presses were invented, only rich people like kings and dukes could afford to buy books. Often these people were unable to read and hadn't enough time to learn. In any case, the books were so big that it was difficult for anyone to relax with a book as we do today. They wanted books because they were expensive and there was something magical about them. Only a few people were able to write, and it took an extremely long time to write a book. Monks and other people who could write said ordinary people could not learn to read.

The position with computers is very similar today. A few years ago, computers were very large and expensive. Business managers and rich people ordered them but they didn't know how to use them. In many countries, however, the situation has now completely changed. Lots of people not only own microcomputer but also know how to use them.

Questions:

1. What happened before printing presses were invented?

-

2. Why were books wanted before printing presses were invented?

-

3. What is common feature of a book and a computer?

-

4. What situation has thoroughly changed nowadays?

-

IV. WRITING

4.1. Rewrite the sentences without changing their meaning using the given words.

1. There are red spots all over her body. **covered**

- Her bodyred spots.

2. It wasn't cold, so we didn't light a fire. **If**

- If

3. Let's arrange for someone to knock that wall down. **have**

- Let's knocked down.

4. Karen doesn't like watching sport on TV. **keen**

- Karen watching sport on TV.

5. I played chess almost every day when I was young. **used**

- I chess almost every day when I was young.

4.2. Write a meaningful sentence using given words.

1. at the moment/ her hair/ cut/ is/ Mandy/ having.

.....

2. I / dry-cleaner's / my / suit / haven't / to / yet / taken / the.

.....

3. many years / studying / are / musicians / top / for?

.....

4. the / rest / will / this / remember / day / of / my life / I / for.

.....

5. don't / to / Brighton / car / this weekend / why / you / by / go?

.....